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Fortnightly Friday Flyer       18th March 2016 
 
Dear Parent, 
What a packed week we’ve had. A residential, Karate taster sessions, Sports Relief Mile, STEM 
Club assembly and Science Week as well as the usual quality learning experiences in every 
classroom! Our Easter holidays this year are a little fragmented so please note these dates if you 
have not already done so; 
Friday 25th March – Good Friday – children not in school 
Monday 28th March – Easter Monday – children not in school 
Friday 1st April – Break up for two week Easter holiday 
Monday 18th April – children return to school 
Please note – all school led clubs ended this week. We will be sending out new clubs information 
after the Easter break.  
Scarlet Fever 
There have been a few more cases of possible Scarlet Fever reported to school. Please keep an eye 
out for symptoms as it is highly infectious. If you suspect that you child might have Scarlet Fever 
please visit the doctor so that early treatment with antibiotics can be given. If your child does have 
scarlet fever they can return to school 24 hours after starting antibiotics. More information on 
these pages; 
http://www.nhs.uk/Conditions/Scarlet-fever/Pages/Introduction.aspx 
http://www.kelsall.cheshire.sch.uk/serve_file/4832 
Year 3 Visit to Tattenhall 
Earlier this week Maple Class had a busy few days on their residential visit. They started by visiting 
Roman Chester and the Dewa Roman Experience linked to their MAP studies. They then went onto 
the Tattenhall Centre staying over for two nights. At the centre they enjoyed team building 
activities which included tree climbing and a zip wire. On their final day they dropped into 
Reasheath College where they were lucky enough see a lamb being born. Their behaviour and 
attitudes throughout the trip were outstanding. I am sure that you saw plenty of photos on twitter 
but here are some of the highlights; 

 
 

Facebook/Twitter 
Please do follow us on twitter @KelsallSchool – we have reached the 
5000 tweets mark and many of you are sending us tweets! It’s lovely to 
see ‘a love for learning’ being shared through this social media. We 
also have a Facebook page that is linked to our twitter account. Please 
Like and share with your family and friends.  
https://www.facebook.com/KelsallPrimarySchool/?ref=bookmarks  

http://www.nhs.uk/Conditions/Scarlet-fever/Pages/Introduction.aspx
http://www.kelsall.cheshire.sch.uk/serve_file/4832
https://www.facebook.com/KelsallPrimarySchool/?ref=bookmarks
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Sports Relief Mile & the Marathon Mums! 

 
It was a chilly morning but everyone was out in force to warm up with Mrs Doyle’s beat box before 
embarking on 7 laps on the school field in support of Sport’s Relief and our Marathon Mums who 
will be running the London Marathon in 
support of North West Cancer Research.  
Thanks to your donations we raised £170! 
If you would like to help our Marathon 
Mums more you can do so here; 
www.justgiving.com/acjsv/  

http://www.chesterchronicle.co.uk/news/chester-cheshire-news/group-mums-teaming-up-
london-10374589  
Praise Postcards 
Thank you to all the parents and family members who attended our Praise Postcard assembly. The 
following pupils received their cards today for always being happy & smiley!; 
Oak (Reception)- Daniel Edwards & Taegan Baehr 
Beech (Year1)- Maria Agrapinei 
Ash (Year 2) – Ryan Currie & Jack Elson 
Maple (Year 3) – Isabel Wordsworth 
Elm (Year 4) – Luke Ankers & Ross Worthington 
Willow (Year 5) – Ruby Elson & Adam Sherman 
Cedar (Year 6) – Ben Stacey & Abigail Webb 
Well done to you all! Keep up your fantastic 
attitudes towards school and learning. 
STEM Club 
We had an assembly this week to introduce the children to a STEM Science, Technology, 

Engineering and Maths club we have organised. See the next page for more details. 

Sports 

What a great few weeks for sports! Last week saw our Y5/6 Athletics team representing school 

brilliantly at the Tarporley High Tournament. Some superb individual and team efforts. Special 

mentions to Harvey for an amazing distance in the chest throw! 

 

http://www.justgiving.com/acjsv/
http://www.chesterchronicle.co.uk/news/chester-cheshire-news/group-mums-teaming-up-london-10374589
http://www.chesterchronicle.co.uk/news/chester-cheshire-news/group-mums-teaming-up-london-10374589
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Well done to our Y1/2 Cross Country Runners yesterday. A magnificent turn out and Ieuan came 

in first place!! Thanks to Mr Thompson for the great photos! 

Finally 

A really great website has been 

developed to support well-being 

and health. http://www.mywell-being.org.uk/ 

 

 

Have a great weekend! 

 

 

Mr Wearing & The Kelsall Team 

 

 

http://www.mywell-being.org.uk/
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